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NWDC and CIPC join forces to offer on-line services to businesses in 

the North West Province     

 

The NWDC and the Companies and 

Intellectual Property Commission (CIPC) have 

signed a Memorandum of Understanding 

(MOU) that will see the CIPC’s self-service 

terminals made available at two NWDC 

branches. 

The implementation of this agreement is of 

great benefit to SMMEs, entrepreneurs and 

cooperatives, as NWDC staff shall be able to assist clients with a suite of nine different  

on-line transactions at the self-service terminals. 

The CIPC shall provide computers and biometric finger print scanners with computer 

applications for the CIPC’s self-service terminal and a link with the Department of Home 

Affairs for identity verification.  These will be installed 

in two branches of the NWDC in the province, namely 

at the NWDC head office in Mahikeng and at the 

Rustenburg office. 
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After being adequately trained and equipped, NWDC staff shall be able to assist clients with 

the following nine on-line transactions on the self-service terminals: 

a. Customer registration 
b. Password reset 
c. Name reservation 
d. Private Company (Pty) Ltd registration  
e. Annual Returns 
f. B-BBEE certification when registering a new entity or when filing annual returns  
g. Company and Close Corporation address changes 
h. CO and CC financial year-end changes 
i. Electronic disclosure certificates 

 

Nokuthula Phamodi, Small Business Fund Administrator at the NWDC says: “We laud and 

thank the CIPC for entrusting this crucial small business service to the NWDC. We are 

absolutely certain that our clients will greatly benefit from the self-service terminals.” 

Apart from the two stationary self-service points planned, the NWDC’s mobile office shall be 

equipped with the same infrastructure to enable the NWDC’s Small Business Development 

Unit to offer the same suite of services to clients from its mobile office, whenever the team 

is doing outreaches and road shows in the province’s villages, townships and small dorpies. 

Clients are advised to take note of the following requirements for transacting: 

        Remember to keep your password confidential 

        Valid SA identification for verification 

        Valid e-mail address 

        Valid cell phone number 

        R175.00 for company registration 
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Roll-out of the self-service terminal infrastructure at the NWDC branches as outlined above 

is expected to commence in October 2017, with the go-live date estimated towards the end 

of 2017. 

 

www.cipc.co.za 

Contact centre: o86 100 2472 

 

___________________ 

Media Enquiries 

Annemarie Marx, NWDC 

annemariem@nwdc.co.za 

014 594 2570 

 

http://www.cipc.co.za/
mailto:annemariem@nwdc.co.za

